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Terry  

When the society applied to the state for non profit status it was required that a copy of the 
bylaws be submitted,  the same was required when 501c status was applied for.  

State nonprofit status is not wrote in stone, nor is 501c status.  

Either through ignorance or by design you have put the Northport Historical Society in danger of 
loosing its non-profit and or 501c status  

In the past three months contrary to the bylaws  

1 You have spent funds without approval of the majority of the elected officers  

2 You have conducted business at a meeting without a quorum of required elected officers being 
present  

3 You have elected a officer that was not qualified  

You really should do some research concerning your actions, officers that deliberately violate 
their own organizational bylaws are not immune from civil action.  

Lee Helle 
 


